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Comments: The proposed National Old Growth Amendment is on the right track to protect our remaining old

growth forests which are essential for clean water and air, in addition to sequestering carbon to offset climate

change. However, it pertains only to National Forests and not to the vast acreage administered by the BLM. The

old growth in these lands should be protected as well as that in the National Forests, as ALL old growth is

valuable for the before mention reasons.

 

Our long term survival may depend upon these actions taken now.

 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration and your service to our great country, Susan and Jeffrey Brenner of Eugene.


